Announcement  to the Workshop

“Gender Research and Networking”
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Ahfad – Humboldt – Link Programme

26th of June – 1st of July 2006

Humboldt University of Berlin
Faculty of Agriculture and Horticulture

This workshop is one of the components of the Ahfad-Humboldt-Link Programme, which was established in 1998 between Ahfad University for Women in Omdurman, Sudan and Humboldt University of Berlin. The programme is funded by the German Exchange Service (DAAD). Workshops, summer- or winter schools are organised annually, alternate in Sudan and Germany. It is organised by the Unit of Gender Research in Rural Areas, Humboldt University of Berlin and the Institute for Women, Gender and Development Studies of Ahfad University for Women, Omdurman, Sudan. 

In this year the purpose of the workshop is to open a space for exchange and dialogue between researchers and gender specialists from Africa, Asia and Europe from different universities and institutions and  try to find focal points of joint interest in research, teaching and curriculum development. We would like to facilitate networking capacities among the participants to improve our future work. The primary aim is to generate an inspiring discussion based on experiences, success and failures of the different insitutions with regard to “Gender Research and Networking”. The main challenge of this workshop is to formulate and construct strategies to develop and institutionalize gender research and to build platforms for networking.

The workshop is organised by the Unit of Gender Research in Rural Areas at the Chair of Gender and Globalisation, Humboldt University of Berlin and the Institute for Women, Gender and Development Studies of Ahfad University for Women, Omdurman. We expect the cooperation with the  Iranian Association for Women’s Research in Tehran, Iran as well as the unit for Development Studies at the Free University of Berlin and the Bielefeld University, Germany.  The Centre for Multimedia Teaching and Learning of Humboldt University of Berlin will give us an introduction into the systems of e-learning and  the use of MOODLE. 

For further information please contact: parto.teherani-kroenner@agrar.hu-berlin.de
Please send us an abstract of one or two pages not later than the 10th of Mai 2006 with some background information about research and teaching experiences that you have with women's studies and gender issues in your special field of work.

What are the main issues that have to be taken into consideration for gender research and teaching?

Are you interested in cooperation with other institutions in order to improve your teaching concepts and curriculum development  ?

What would you like to suggest as a joint research topic ?

What kind of networking capacities do you have, what would you like to improve ?

Please send us a short CV – about five lines – with information about academic background, your position, the institution that you are working with, main subjects of research and teaching and/ or publications

